
Date: September 16, 2025
To: Board of Education and Superintendent Oquist 
From: Stacy Jenkins 
Re: Points of Pride item for September 22, 2025 Regular Meeting 
Agenda

Greetings, 

This memo is to inform you that I will be bringing a 2021 Bond 
Projects update as the “Points of Pride” item for the Monday, 
September 22, 2025 Regular Board of Education meeting, under 
Communications. 

I plan to highlight bond renovation projects that took place over 
the summer at Grant Elementary, Buchanan Elementary and 
Johnson Upper Elementary, as well as ongoing LMC renovations at 
Churchill High School. 

Presenting with me will be Paul Theriault, of Plante Moran 
RealPoint, who will offer an overview of the Summer 2025 projects 
as well as the work that is planned for Summer 2026 (Garfield 
Community School, Niji-Iro Elementary and Webster Elementary). 

Thank you. 


